
 

 
Planning Group 
South Tyneside Council, Town Hall & Civic Offices, 
Westoe Road, South Shields, Tyne & Wear, NE33 2RL 
 

www.southtyneside.gov.uk 

BW Architecture 
FAO Mr B Wood 
104 Great Lime Road  
Westmoor 
Newcastle upon Tyne  
NE12 7DQ  

Date:  21/12/2015 
Our ref: ST/0240/15/FUL 
Your ref: 

  
This matter is being dealt with by: 
Christina Snowdon on 0191 4247412 
e-mail address: 
planningapplications@southtyneside.gov.uk 

 
Dear Sir 
 
Proposal:  Construction of 8no. five bedroomed dwellings with associated vehicle access, 

parking, boundary treatments and landscaping. 
Location: Vacant Formerly Balfour Beatty Utility Solutions Ltd , Prince Consort Road, Hebburn , 

NE31 1EH 
 
I refer to your correspondence in respect of the above development confirming your intention to withdraw 
the planning application. 
 
Your planning application has now been formally withdrawn and I am retaining one copy of your 
application form and plans for office records. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 

George Mansbridge 
Head of Development Services 
 

http://www.southtyneside.gov.uk/

